
Submitter: George Roach 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Human Services 

Measure: HB4079 

I strongly oppose this bill. It is a sales tax which we voters of Oregon have rejected.  

Oregon has a surplus of unfulfilled jobs and I suggest if a person needs income, they 

apply for a job.  This is so wrong.  Please vote no and restore my faith that our 

elected representatives have some common sense of fairness.  

 

Signed a lifelong Oregonian and taxpayer  


